TExas CHRIS UNIVERSITY
FORT WORTH, TEXAS

March 4, 1943

Mr. H. B. Stenzel
Bureau of Economic Geology
Austin, Texas

Dear Mr. Stenzel:

This is to ask that you send in the abstract
for your paper as soon as possible in order that
it may be included in our printed program for the
S.E.P.M. meeting in Fort Worth on April 7.

The title of your paper as we now have it is

Aid of stratigraphy to the discovery of
petroleun.

It will save time if you can send a copy of
the abstract direct to J. P. D. Hull, Box 979,
Tulsa, Oklahoma.

gincerest regards,
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